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19th September 2025 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Reception Baseline Assessment (RBA) 
 
The Reception Baseline Assessment is a statutory assessment that all schools in England must undertake with 
children within the first 6 weeks of them starting Reception. 
 
We will be beginning our assessments at school next week, and will be aiming to complete them with all children 
over the next fortnight. This is not something you, or your child, should be worried about. Your child will spend 
a short amount of time with their teacher, undertaking an interactive and practical assessment using a touchscreen 
device. 
 
If you would like any further information, please see this link for the Government information leaflet: 
https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/reception-baseline-assessment-information-for-
parents/reception-baseline-assessment-information-for-parents   
 

Yours faithfully,  

 

Ms Jennifer Allen 

Assistant Head (EYFS) 
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